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Heller Statement on Supreme Court Decision
On D.C. Gun Ban

(Washington D.C.) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the U.S. Supreme Court decision to uphold a federal appeals court ruling that a gun ban in Washington, D.C. is unconstitutional:
“As a gun owner and sportsman, I am a strong advocate of our Second Amendment rights.  The Supreme Court today protected the Second Amendment and reaffirmed the constitutional rights of every law-abiding American to own and possess firearms.  The basic premise of this ruling is that the Constitution does in fact guarantee our right to bear arms in our nation’s capital and everywhere else in the United States.  This is a great victory for gun owners and all Americans,” said Heller.      
Heller joined more than 300 members of Congress on an amicus brief to the Supreme Court that expressed support for the Second Amendment rights of D.C. residents and all Americans and a letter to the Administration with 50 of his colleagues requesting the U.S. Solicitor General’s brief to the Supreme Curt be rescinded which argued that categorical bans of self-defense firearms may be constitutional if the court determines such prohibitions are “reasonable.”  
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